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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
WOW – we really were Burford Best yesterday celebrating World Book Day.   We had such amazing 
homemade costumes and characters in school.    The best homemade costumes were really difficult to 
judge – but each class had one winner who received a Book, very kindly donated by Madhatter Bookshop 
in Burford plus a pack of colouring pencils.     The winners were:- 
 
Warwick Class  Rex     SpongeBob SquarePants 
Windrush Class Oakley   Greg, The Sausage Roll,  
Tolsey Class  Alexis     The Tiger who came to Tea 
Wysdom Class  Toby & Leila   Jack Skellington & Sally 
Priory Class   Liberty   Mr Bump 
 

•            

Well done to everyone & thank you. 
 
Our Parent’s evening booking system will be going live on Monday next week via ScoPay for the following 
week.      Any problems, please speak to Mrs Hunt. 
 
Easter Clubs – I am pleased to say that our Club at Burford on the Wednesday has enough children on it 
now to make it viable.    Need a further push for more participants please for the Thursday to happen 
here.     Poster attached again for the information.   

 
Happy Friday everyone.     
Rachel Veeder, 
Interim Executive Head Teacher 
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 

 
Wednesday 20th March Parent’s evening 3.30 to 6.30 p.m. 

Thursday 21st March Parent’s evening 3.30 to 5.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 26th March 
Parent’s & Children meeting re residential 

trip 

Thursday 28th March Term ends for Easter.  No afterschool club 

Monday 15th April Term starts 

Tuesday 16th April 
Year 6 Parent’s & children meeting re 

SATs week 

Mon 29th Apr – Fri 3 May Year 5 & 6 residential week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class – Alexander Hancox   
Windrush Class –  Shane Cookson    

Tolsey Class –  Amelia Hurp   
Wysdom Class – Jenny Jefferies          

Priory Class – Jasmine Mead   
 

This week they are:- 
 

Warwick Class –  Audrey Hawkins-Evans         
Windrush Class –Freddie Townsend           

Tolsey Class – Chloe Thomas            
Wysdom Class –  Martha Edwards          

Priory Class –  Lilly Walker 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

Windrush Class 
 

Windrush Class have been learning about the Great fire of London this term. We began exploring what 
the fire service looks like today. To do this we had a visit to the Burford fire station. We got to try on their 
uniform, have a go with some of the equipment and learn about how fire engines work. 
 
We then wanted to learn about what the fire service used to be like. So, we had a visit from the Tolsey 
museum. They explained to us how the fire service had changed through the years and let us try on a 
helmet from one of the first fire brigades in Burford.   

     

     
 

 

          
 



 
 

In the Community 
 
 

 


